
From Rev Christine 

Lent is a special time of the year – a time for assessing our spiritual journey and how we are living that out.  It 
takes us back to the basics:  [ƻǾƛƴƎ DƻŘ ŀƴŘ [ƻǾƛƴƎ tŜƻǇƭŜ.  It’s always good to ask ourselves how we’re doing 
with that! 
 
Here’s a prayer that the Archbishop of Canterbury wrote for Lent 2019.  You might like to pray this every day 
as your begin your own Lent Journey this coming Wednesday, Ash Wednesday. 
 

[ƻǾƛƴƎ DƻŘΣ 
L ŎƻƳƳƛǘ ǘƘƛǎ ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ǎŜŀǎƻƴ ƻŦ [Ŝƴǘ ǘƻ ȅƻǳ 

!ƴŘ ŀǎƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ǎƘƻǿ ƳŜ ǿƘŀǘ L ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ǘǳǊƴ ŀǿŀȅ ŦǊƻƳΣ 
!ƴŘ ǿƘŀǘ L ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ǘǳǊƴ ǘƻǿŀǊŘǎΦ 

{ƘƛƴŜ ȅƻǳǊ ƭƻǾƛƴƎ ƭƛƎƘǘ ƛƴ ǘƘƻǎŜ ŘŀǊƪ ǇŀǊǘǎ ƻŦ Ƴȅ ƘŜŀǊǘΣ 
!ƴŘ ōǊƛƴƎ ƴŜǿ ƭƛŦŜΣ ƴŜǿ ƘƻǇŜ ŀƴŘ ƴŜǿ ǇƻǎǎƛōƛƭƛǝŜǎΦ 

IŜƭǇ ƳŜ ǘƻ ǿŀƭƪ ƳƻǊŜ ŎƭƻǎŜƭȅ ǿƛǘƘ WŜǎǳǎΣ 
¢ƻ ƪƴƻǿ ǘƘŀǘ L ŀƳ ŘŜŜǇƭȅ ƭƻǾŜŘΣ 
!ƴŘ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ Ƙƛǎ ƭƻǾŜ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǘƘŜǊǎ 

!ƳŜƴ 
 
I pray for you; may the blessings of this Lent Season be many and deep, and life-changing!  

/ƘǊƛǎǝƴŜ 

ΨΩÒÄ &ÅÂÒÕÁÒÙ ΨΦΨΦ έÔÈ 3ÕÎÄÁÙ ÉÎ /ÒÄÉÎÁÒÙ 4ÉÍÅ 
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Welcome to     St Augustineõs  

tƭŜŀǎŜ ǇǊŀȅ ŦƻǊΧ 
- WƛƳ YƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ .ƛƭƭ IƛǘŎƘΦ   
- CƻǊ ŀ ƴŜǿ ±ƛŎŀǊ όŀǇǇƭƛŎŀǝƻƴǎ ŎƭƻǎŜ ƻƴ aƻƴŘŀȅ нп CŜōǊǳŀǊȅύ   
- CƻǊ ƻǳǊ /ƘǊƛǎǝŀƴ ōǊƻǘƘŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǎƛǎǘŜǊǎ ŀǘ /ŀǎƘƳŜǊŜ tǊŜǎōȅǘŜǊƛŀƴ ŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ ŀƭǎƻ ƴƻǿ ǎŜŜƪ ŀ ƴŜǿ aƛƴƛǎǘŜǊΣ ŀƴŘ ŦƻǊ 

wŜǾ IŀƳƛǎƘ Dŀƭƭƻǿŀȅ ŦǊƻƳ IƻǇŜ tǊŜǎōȅǘŜǊƛŀƴ ǿƘƻ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ LƴǘŜǊƛƳ aƛƴƛǎǘŜǊ ŦǊƻƳ !ǇǊƛƭ ǳƴǝƭ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊΦ 

Offertory Envelopes 2020/2021. These are now available at the back of the Church. 
 
IMPORTANT! Due to the decline in the use of offertory envelopes 
there has been a BIG reshuffle of ‘allocated numbers’.   
(This has allowed us to greatly reduce the amount of envelopes 
we need to print.)  So many of you will discover that your  
allocated number has been changed.  Apologies if this creates  
any confusion - but it was going to be very inefficient to not ‘reshuffle/reduce’ the  
allocated numbers at this stage. 
NB, therefore, from April 1st onwards, please do NOT use any old envelopes from  
previous years. 

Women's Fellowship Group - first meeting for 2020.  
Tuesday 26th February at 2p.m. in the Hannan Centre.   

²Ƙŀǘ ŘƛŘ ȅƻǳ Řƻ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƘƻƭƛŘŀȅǎΚ  
²Ƙŀǘ ŀǊŜ ȅƻǳǊ Ǉƭŀƴǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŦǳǘǳǊŜΚ  

 
Tea, coffee light refreshments. All welcome.  



WORLD DAY OF PRAYER ECUMENICAL 
SERVICE 

Friday 6th March    
 

Beckenham Methodist Church,  
83 Malcolm Ave 

 
This year’s theme is:  

άwƛǎŜΣ ¢ŀƪŜ ǳǇ ȅƻǳǊ Ƴŀǘ ŀƴŘ ²ŀƭƪέ 
This year’s Service is written by  

women of Zimbabwe 

[ŜǘΩǎ ƎŜǘ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ŀ ƎƻƻŘ-ǎƛȊŜŘ ƎǊƻǳǇ 
ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊ ǘƻ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǘƘŜ aŜǘƘƻŘƛǎǘ 
/ƘǳǊŎƘΣ ŀƴŘ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ǘƘƛǎ ƛƴǘŜǊƴŀǝƻƴŀƭ  

aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ ƻŦ tǊŀȅŜǊ 

mainly music  Term-time; every Thu 10-11am.  
WomenΩs Fellowship Group  
each 4th Tue/month @ 2pm  
 

MenΩs Breakfast $5, now on a quarterly 
timetable. The 1st Saturday of March,  
June, September, December 8am-9am.  
Contact: Chris Kissling  338-4002  

This Sundayôs Theme & Readings  

Theme: óIntroduction to Lentô 
Readings:  Ecclesiastes 3:1-8, 11a 
 John 16:16-24  
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#Ï 0ÒÉÅÓÔ ÉÎ #ÈÁÒÇÅ *ÏÈÎ ÄÅ 3ÅÎÎÁ 022 679-0734 *ÏÈÎΆÓÔÁÕÇÕÓÔÉÎÅÓȢÏÒÇȢÎÚ 
#Ï 0ÒÉÅÓÔ ÉÎ #ÈÁÒÇÅ #ÈÒÉÓÔÉÎÅ ÄÅ 3ÅÎÎÁ 021 113-7178 #ÈÒÉÓÔÉÎÅΆÓÔÁÕÇÕÓÔÉÎÅÓȢÏÒÇȢÎÚ 
#ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȭÓ Ǫ  
9ÏÕÔÈ 7ÏÒËÅÒ #ÉÒÕ -ÕÒÉÕËÉ 332-6627 ×ÁÎÊÉÒÕȢÍÍÕÒÉÕËÉΆÇÍÁÉÌȢÃÏÍ  
0ÅÏÐÌÅÓȭ 7ÁÒÄÅÎ $ÁÖÉÄ (ÅÁÒÄ 332-0161 ÄÁÖÉÄΆÁÓÓÅÔÍÁÎÁÇÅÍÅÎÔȢÃÏȢÎÚ 
6ÉÃÁÒȭÓ 7ÁÒÄÅÎ #ÌÁÉÒÅ "ÉÃËÅÒÓ 942-7167 ÎÃȢÂÉÃËÅÒÓΆÇÍÁÉÌȢÃÏÍ 

0ÁÒÉÓÈ !ÄÍÉÎÉÓÔÒÁÔÏÒ 0ÁÕÌÁ #ÏØ 332 6627  

2ÅÔÉÒÅÄ ÃÌÅÒÇÙȡ  2ÅÖ 2ÏÎ (ÁÙ 

%-ÍÁÉÌȡ ÏǣÃÅΆÓÔÁÕÇÕÓÔÉÎÅÓȢÏÒÇȢÎÚ  7ÅÂÓÉÔÅȡ ×××ȢÓÔÁÕÇÕÓÔÉÎÅÓȢÏÒÇȢÎÚ 
ǝȡ ÓÔÁÕÇÓÃÁÓÈÍÅÒÅ 0ÏÓÔÁÌȡ 5 #ÒÁÃÒÏÆÔ 4ÃÅȟ #ÁÓÈÍÅÒÅȟ #ÈÒÉÓÔÃÈÕÒÃÈ 8022 

(ÏÕÒÓȡ 4ÕÅÓȟ 7ÅÄÓȟ 4ÈÕÒÓȟ &ÒÉÄÁÙȟ 9.00am to 3.00pm 

LǘŜƳǎ ŦƻǊ ƴŜȄǘ ǿŜŜƪǎ bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ ōŜŦƻǊŜ мΥллǇƳ  ¢ƘǳǊǎΦ tƭŜŀǎŜΗ όǇǊŜŦŜǊŀōƭȅ Ǿƛŀ ŜƳŀƛƭύ 
If you would like to receive our weekly newsletter via email, please contact the office. 

St AugustineΩs Prayer Chain 
 
We have a prayer chain operating to take prayer requests and concerns.   
It is a group of people who pray (confidentially) for you or for someone you have  
concerns about.   
Our coordinator is Elizabeth Hitch.  You can contact Elizabeth on: 332-6288 and she will 
pass on your prayer need to the chain. 

  

 
/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ tǊƻƎǊŀƳ 

During Term Time we run a  
childrenõs program at the  

11am service.  

For more information  
please contact Ciru in the  
office: 332-6627  

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

Wednesday 26 February:  Visit to Christchurch by the Archbishop of York.   
The Archbishop of York, John Sentamu will be the preacher at the joint Anglican-Catholic Ash Wednesday Service, 5.30 pm, 
Wednesday 26 February, at St Mary’s Pro Cathedral, Manchester Street, Christchurch.   !ƭƭ Ƴƻǎǘ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜΦ  
Earlier that day Archbishop John and the Reverend Margaret Sentamu will take part in Ash Wednesday services in three of our 
schools, and in the Transitional CathedralΩs midday Ash Wednesday Eucharist with Ashing. Following that service, weather 
permitting, around 1.15 pm, we are planning to offer ashing in Cathedral Square to any member of the public who wishes to be ashed. 

 
Thursday 27 February: ‘View from the HeavensΨ, the first Centre for Ethics & Spirituality’s event in 2020, presented by Dr Andrew 
Taylor at  7.30pm in the Chapman Room, Christ’s College.  Looking out into the universe and back down to Earth from space has 
profoundly shifted our perception of our place in creation. Join Physics teacher Dr Andrew Taylor as he shares some current satellite 
work, historical observations, and how that reflects on his faith.  For Bookings, visit  
https://nz.patronbase.com/ChristsCollege/Productions/2001/Performances  

Ellel Ministries: We are starting up our monthly Worship and Healing meetings at the end of this month – Monday 24 February,  
7.30-9.00pm at Grace Church on Ferry Rd.  Note that this year we will be having these on the last Monday of the month, rather than 
the last Tuesday. 
We hope you can come and join us for a time of fellowship, worship, sharing testimonies of God’s love and healing, and to hear a 
short message on healing – prayer will be available at the end of the evening as usual. 

LENT AT THE CATHEDRAL - Sunday Evensong Preaching Series, Sundays @ 5pm 

¶ Sunday 1 March The Rev’d Canon Mark Chamberlain, Vicar General 

¶ Sunday 8 March Gareth Bezett, Director of Theology House 

¶ Sunday 15 March Susan Rendall, Cathedral Regular & GM of the Court Theatre 

¶ Sunday 22 March Councillor Anne Galloway, Christchurch City Council 

¶ Sunday 29 March Victoria Henstock, Executive Director, Christ Church Cathedral Reinstatement Trust 
 
Plus: “Butterflies, Flowers & Hopeέ aǳǎƛŎ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƴǘŜƳǇƭŀǝǾŜ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ǘƻ ƴƻǳǊƛǎƘ ǘƘŜ ǎƻǳƭ ŀƴŘ ǎƻƻǘƘ ǘƘŜ {ǇƛǊƛǘ  
7.30-9pm at the Cathedral, Saturday(s) Feb 22nd, 29th, March 7th & 14th.  See the poster at the back of the Church for more info.  

mailto:wanjiru.mmuriuki@gmail.com
https://anglicanlife.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=50113b987267c95cf5c9d5b4f&id=5968e1cd6b&e=ba3fa4f858
https://anglicanlife.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=50113b987267c95cf5c9d5b4f&id=850b599045&e=54f47e22b6

